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Kentucky Derby Party  

 

Dot, Dort and Grace Enjoy the Picnic in Honor  of the Women  of Hope Landing 

 

March 2018 
Oh my goodness, when is spring going to 

arrive? We are so ready for porch sittin and 

fun outings and we’re getting a little 

impatient. Come on Spring!!  In the 

meantime, we have been pretty busy, so grab 

your beverage of choice and let us show you 

what we have been up too since our last visit. 

 

Armchair Travels 
We wrapped up our “Trek Across the Upper 

Peninsula”. We went all the way up to Copper 

Harbor then back down to Porcupine Mountains, 

over to Iron Mountain and ended our adventure 

in Escanaba. We learned some really neat stuff 

about this beautiful place so many call, “God’s 

Country”. We are taking a little break to figure out 

where we want to go next.  

 

Happy Birthday  
How cool is it when you stop by for a visit with 

mom and score a birthday pie? Happy Birthday 

Chuck!! See you soon for some more beautiful 

music. 

 
 

 

 

 
  

St. Patrick’s Day Activities! 
 

Residents enjoyed crafting and getting ready 
for our St. Patrick’s Day Party.   
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Thursday Night at the 

Movies 
Our last movie night was not a “Ladies PJ 

Party”, but an “everyone is invited” movie night. 

We didn’t get everyone to join in but those that 

came enjoyed another great comedy. The movie 

we watched was “Sister Act 2” with Whoopi 

Goldberg. It was a follow up to “Sister Act” that 

we watched a few weeks prior. It was a good 

comedy. We brought the furniture from the 

living room to the Activity Center once again. It 

really makes for a relaxed and comfy 

atmosphere. We snacked on popcorn and 

lemonade and had a lot of laughs. Our next 

movie feature is the great Robin Williams 

comedy movie, “Mrs. Doubtfire”, which we 

will watch at our next “Ladies PJ Party” in April. 

Can’t wait to share this great comedy with all 

you the ladies.  
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Women’s Tea & Luncheon 
The ladies of Hope Landing were treated to a 

Women’s Tea and Luncheon thanks to Nanette 

Podany and the Ladies Coffee Club. The ladies 

were treated to some delicious food and great 

conversation. We set up the event in the Activity 

Center thinking it would be a small crowd 

attending. Boy, were we wrong! 

It was a tight squeeze, but we made it work and the 

ladies loved it! Thank you to the Ladies Coffee 

Club for your love and kindness! 

 

 
 

 
 

 

St. Patrick’s Day Craft 
 

 
 

 
Finished project – Pot of Gold Door 

Hangers! 
 

Music 
 

 
We continue to enjoy the new music of 

Marty Noss. Marty’s style is easy listening 
and easy to sing along with. 

 
Upcoming Events 

Music w/Grace Hospice – Mar. 22 @2pm 
Fred Walker Music – Mar. 28 @11:15am 

Easter Celebration – Mar. 30 @2pm 
Pet Therapy – April 3 @3:30pm 

Music w/Grace Hospice – April 5 @2pm 
Ladies PJ Party – April 12 @7pm 

(Movie that night – “Mrs. Doubtfire”) 

 

A relaxing 
afternoon 
of coloring 
and 
crafting. 


